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Report Highlights

What We Found
•	 CPRA submitted an inaccurate Annual Fiscal Report to the Office of Statewide Reporting 

and Accounting Policy with errors requiring audit adjustments. 

•	 The prior-year finding related to Noncompliance with Certain Subrecipient Monitoring 
Requirements has not been repeated in this report.  CPRA management has actively 
pursued clarification with the federal government on this issue, which is currently under 
consideration by the U.S. Department of the Interior.  As of February 28, 2023, the federal 
government has not provided clarification.  

•	 Financial information relating to capital outlay escrow fund nonpayroll expenditures and 
payables and amounts due to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers was materially correct, as 
adjusted.


